
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: DP Murphy Gas station in Borden, PE
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:27:06 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 11:29 AM
Subject: FW: DP Murphy Gas station in Borden, PE

-----Original Message-----
From: Margaret-Anne Eldershaw [mailto:maggie_e11@icloud.com]
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 9:06 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: DP Murphy Gas station in Borden, PE

To whom it may concern,

Allowing a gas station to be built in Borden next to Ceretti’s while there are already enough gas stations is taking
away from local businesses. Affecting a persons livelihood, and taking away from a community that can rely on
that. While it isn’t fair, it also takes away from an already struggling area. Borden is lively in the summer due to the
bridge, but other than that it can be empty.

Allowing that gas station to be built would take away from the local businesses. It just isn’t right.

Sincerely,

Maggie Eldershaw
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